
  
 

        First Sunday of Advent 
             December 3, 2017   
              MASSES FOR the WEEK    

SUNDAY,   DECEMBER 3RD 
 8:30  A.M.  People of the Parish             
10:30A.M.   Francisca Manel Kariyawasam 
12:00P.M.   Kathleen Della Terza (8th Annniv) 
MONDAY,  DECEMBER 4TH 
8:00 A.M.    Justin Picard 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 5TH 
8:00 A.M.    Gloria Castillo 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 6TH  
 8:00 A.M.   Fr. Gerard Creedon 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7TH 
 8:00 A.M.   Mildred Bezold 
FRIDAY,     DECEMBER 8th – Immaculate Conception   
8:00 A.M.    Robert & William Rech 

10:00AM     Vera Donohue 

7:30 P.M.    Mary D’Alessio 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 9TH  
9:00 A.M.    William Zimlinghaus 
5:00 P.M.    Vincent Hicks               
SUNDAY,   DECEMBER 10TH 
 8:30  A.M.  People of the Parish             
10:30A.M.   Barbara & Walter Apgar 
12:00P.M.   James Nicholl       
 

                                SCRIPTURES                           

    December 10th  Second Sunday of Advent___              
First Reading:  ISAIAH EMPHASIZES THAT FROM THE DESERT TO THE 

MOUNTAINS, ALL PEOPLE MUST PREPARE FOR :THE GLORY OF THE 

LORD TO BE REVEALED.”  RATHER THAN LOOKING ONLY AT GOD’S 

POWER, ISAIAH FOCUSES ON GOD’S KINDNESS, COMPARING IT TO A 

SHEPHERD WHO FEEDS AND CARES FOR HIS FLOCK.    (ISAIAH 40: 1-5, 
9-11)                                        
 

SECOND READING: FOR THOSE WHO ARE IMPATIENT FOR THE 

SECOND COMING, PAUL EXPLAINS THAT  TIME IS DIFFERENT TO GOD 

THAN TO PEOPLE.  HE REMINDS THEM THAT THEY SHOULD BE 

GRATEFUL FOR THE EXTRA TIME TO PREPARE, AND CONCENTRATE ON 

STRIVING TO BECOME ALL THAT GOD WOULD WANT THEM TO BE.   ( II 
PETER 3: 8-14) 

                                                                                                       
 

(GOSPEL:   IN THIS PASSAGE, JOHN THE BAPTIST STRESSED THE 

IMPORTANCE OF THE COMING OF THE MESSIAH.  HE ACKNOWLEDGED 

THAT HE WAS ONLY THE MESSENGER, AND UNFIT TO "STOOP AND UNTIE 

HIS SANDAL STRAPS.”  JOHN URGES THEM TO PREPARE FOR ONE FAR 

HOLIER THAN HE, WHO WOULD WALK AMONG THEM. (Mark 1: 1-8)                                                         
            

         STEWARDSHIP by the BOOK-December 3, 2017 
   We are the servants of God, each with his or her own task.  
We will be judged good stewards if, at His coming, He finds us 
ready and conscientiously pursuing the tasks to which we 
have been called. 
 

MASS CARDS We are asked to pray for the dead. The best 

way to do this is to have a mass celebrated in memory of a 
loved one. Call the rectory 973-663-021l. Please note- the 
offering is $15 
 

NOTE:  Friday, December 8th  is the Feast of the Immaculate 

Conception.  It is a Holy Day of Obligation.  Masses will be 

celebrated at 8AM, 10AM  & 7:30PM. Mark your calendar.  
 

 

RCIA Today, December 3rd,  our RCIA candidates 

celebrate The Rite of Enrollment. Please keep them in your 
prayers as they continue their faith journey to receiving 
their sacraments at the Easter Vigil. The next Meeting is on 
Tuesday, December 5th at  7:30PM in the Rectory.  

   
                                                                                        
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                   RELIGIOUS EDUCATION                                                                                           

CCD Facebook pagehttps://www.facebook.com/olsoslh 
 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL -PRE-K-Grade 5 
        Sunday, December 3rd –8:45 AM - B Week (Pre-K) 

10:30 AM –CLOW 
Sunday, December 10th - A Week (Pre-K) 

10:30AM – Class mass Grade 6 
“JESSE TREE”  (A & B Weeks)  

                   MIDDLE SCHOOL -GRADES 6-8 
Sunday, December 10th -6:30 – 8:00 PM – A Week classes 

HIGH SCHOOL – GRADES 9-10 
Saturday, December 9th 10AM – Freshman Retreat 

Sunday, December 10th -6:30 – 8:00 PM – classes 
 

CHOIR PRACTICE: 
Adults – Thursdays from 7:30-9:00 PM. 
For CHRISTMAS CHOIR information contact 
our Music Director, Therese Butler at 
musicministry.olsos@gmail.com if you wish to 
sing on Christmas Eve at the 10:30PM Mass.     
 

  Please remember in  prayer those who are 
sick: Delia Frank, Barbara Sanford, Betty Gardner,  
Doris O’Rourke, Larry Stimpfel,  Gloria Nolte, Ray Kelly, 
Cindy & Natalia Telmosse, Melanie Didomizio, Carol 

Aulbach, Jack Gebhardt Jr., Sr. Elizabeth & Michael Dalessio, Kathy 
Wright, Christine Profaca & all who are ill at this time.         
 

Thank you to all who supported our Pancake 
Breakfast on November 5th. It is important   for 
our young people to see the Parish community 
come together in support of this major fundraiser for Religious 
Education. Special thanks go to all who worked hard to make 
this happen – the Sophomore class & their parents who set-up, 
decorated, hosted, and cleaned up. We are also most grateful 
to Jared Young & Peter Lavin our wonderful chefs. Thanks 
also to Paul Verzi, who purchased all the supplies.  The profit 
was $370 for our Religious Education Retreat program.     

Blessings of Peace,  Mrs. Jaye Hedrick and Susan Lavin. 
 

THE ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY will hold its 
December meeting on Monday, Dec. 11th at 6:30 
PM in the Church Hall.  At this meeting we will 
accept unwrapped infant items sizes 0-24mos. as 
well as toiletries, clothing & phone cards to be 
distributed to the mothers at Birth Haven for Christmas. This is 
also our Christmas Party, with a hot meal, as well as  our last 
meeting until Spring, so we hope to see everyone there.   
               

THANK YOU:  A very special thank you to the members of the 
Rosary Altar Society who provided the hospitality for the 
Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service on Sunday, November 19th.   
You did a wonderful job.             Fr. Chris        

RELIGIOUS RETIREMENT FUND – Next weekend there 
will be a Special Collection for the Religious Retirement 
Fund.  The years, 1900 through the 1960’s were called “The 
Golden Age of Vocations,” with thousands of young men and 
women entering religious life.  Today the Church experiences a 
“vocation crisis,” with less young vocations to continue the 
mission of their religious orders. Please be generous in the  
Collection for the Retired Religious on December 9-10.                                                                                               

UPCOMING PARISH EVENTS 
Friday, December 8 – Holy Day – Feast of Immaculate      
Conception -- Masses at 8AM, 10AM & 7:30PM 
Saturday, December 9 – Freshman Retreat begins 10AM 
Sunday, December 10 –   Deadline for Giving Tree gifts 
Mon. Dec. 11 – Rosary Society Christmas Party 6:30PM 
Sunday, December 17th  – Christmas Pageant- 3pm 

                NO CCD Dec. 24th and Dec 31st 
 

https://www.facebook.com/olsoslh


 
 
 
 
 

COME, LORD JESUS   
      Each year the Church invites us during the four 
weeks of Advent to remember the long years of darkness 
before Jesus came as a “light” into our world.  Our Advent 
Wreath is a reminder that the birth of Jesus is Emmanuel, God-
with-us, sharing our lives.  His life is the “light” showing us the 
way.  It also reminds us that we must work  preparing our 
hearts for Jesus to come into them once again. 

       Our Advent scriptures present us with models for our 
reflection:  Isaiah who yearned for the coming of the Lord, John 
the Baptist who announced the presence of Christ in our midst, 
and Mary who was transformed by grace from the first moment 
of her existence.  Like Isaiah, we are reminded to look forward 
to Christ’s glorious return.  Like John the Baptist, we are called 
to recognize Christ’s presence among us and our need for 
repentance, and, like Mary, we are asked to embrace the will 
of God in order to prepare a place for Christ in our hearts. 

       During the first week of Advent we encourage you 
and your family to decide what you will do together to make 
these four weeks a meaningful preparation for the celebration 
of Christmas.  In the midst of shopping and the hustle and 
bustle of the holidays, it is important that we take the time to 
reflect on the REAL MEANING of this special season.  Plan 
realistically and concentrate on doing one or two activities as 
well.  The whole point is not to allow yourself to get so busy 
that Advent gets crowded out. 

 Some family activities might include: 
1.     Making an Advent Wreath together & lighting it weekly. 
2.     Choose a Krist Kindl and secretly do nice things for this  

person during Advent. 
3.     Invite each person to make a special Christmas tree 

ornament. 
4.     Search into your “roots” and discuss how your family has 

celebrated Advent down through the years. 
5.     Sit down as a family and draw up your Christmas list. 

Decide some personal way you might express the spirit of 
Christmas by giving the gift of “self”  out of love. 

6. Share your thoughts about these questions: 
        a. How would Jesus want His birthday celebrated   today? 

               b. In the past what has meant the most to you at  
Christmas?                                                                                
c. How can our celebrating focus more on people than  on 
things?                               

 7. Have a family Prayer Service for Blessing the Tree  and      
Blessing the Manger. 

     May your Advent preparations enable you to experience 
more fully the Joy and True Meaning of Christmas.    
Sincerely in Christ, 
Father Chris          
 
 

THE GIVING TREE: will be located in the statue 
alcove at the back of the Church as of Saturday, 
November 25th.  We are asking each family to 
purchase a gift for a boy or a girl with a tag marked 
(boy or girl and age appropriate). Please do not 

wrap gifts. Deadline - Sunday, December 10th. Gifts will be 
brought to Jefferson Recreation for the Jr. Women’s League to 
distribute.  
 

 

SAVE THE DATE—TODAY, DECEMBER 3rd – K OF C Dine 
& Donate at the Windlass- look for flyer on desk in vestibule  
to attend Dine & Donate Fundraiser.  20% of proceeds from 
your bill will be donated to the Knights of Columbus Council 
#5114 to help support their many charities.  
 

**NOTE: Christmas Eve MORNING Mass changes- 
Sunday December 24th morning masses will be 
celebrated at  9AM & 11 AM. (not 8:30 or 10:30).  
All ministers  remain the same for these 2 masses.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

2017 BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL -In Giving, 

We Receive- As you plan to celebrate the joy of the 

Christmas season by giving gifts to your friends and 
loved ones, there is one gift you can give to tens of 
thousands of people. It does not require ten thousand 

name tags or bows. All that’s needed is a completed 
pledge card to the 2017 Bishop’s Annual Appeal or an 
on-line gift at www.2017appeal.org. Say ‘Merry Christmas” to 
so many of your brother and sisters in the Diocese of Paterson 
who need some hope and joy in their lives by participating in 
the Bishop’s Annual Appeal today.  May God bless you for 
your generosity!   
 
 

DONATE A POINSETTIA –you can help our 
Church look beautiful for Christmas by donating a 

poinsettia in memory of a loved one.  Donation is 

$25.00.  Envelopes are in the pews. 

OLSOS CYO BASKETBALL Sun 12/3 – Home Games 
12:30 pm – OLL Sparta A vs. Varsity Boys A 
  2:00 pm – St. Catherine A vs.  JV Boys A  
Practice – Monday, Wed. &  Friday 6:00 – 9:00pm.   
For additional GAME SCHEDULES  contact Steve 
Niziol  973-663-6126, or e-mail  staroftheseaad@gmail.com. 
 

                            FOOD PANTRY 

TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS 11-11:45AM, 1:30-
3:15PM call 973-663-0211 for appointment.             
Co-ordinator Toni Tarighi                                                                          

Items in short supply: Soups, stews, cereals, canned 
spinach, beets,  laundry & dish detergent, toothpaste, 
deodorant, shampoo,  paper towels, Refrigerated Items: 
yogurt, milk, eggs, bread, frozen meals, and veggies. 
Special thank you to Helenek family and  to all the parish 
families for helping restock our shelves. We are blessed! 
 

CHRISTMAS TREES AT ST. PAUL’S ABBEY, 297 
Rte 206 So, NEWTON (1 mile south of Newton) 
are available for you to choose and cut from now 
until Dec. 23RD, 9AM – 4PM. These trees have 
been planted and cultivated by the priests and 
brothers at the Abbey. Contact Fr. Odilo Yi, OSB, at 973-383-
2470 or  www.newtonosb.org  for more info and to set up a 
time to get your tree. We also have The Abbey Gift Shop 

with many items that make ideal Christmas gifts. 

 
 

               An Advent Prayer                              
  Lord Jesus, Master of both the light 

and the darkness, send your Holy Spirit 

upon our preparations for   Christmas. 
We, who have so much to do, seek quiet space to hear your voice 

each day.      

We, who are anxious over many things, look forward to your 

coming among us. 

We, who are blessed in so many ways, long for the complete  joy of 

your kingdom. 

We, whose hearts are heavy, seek the joy of your presence. 

We are your people, walking in darkness, yet seeking the 

light. 

 To you we say, “Come Lord Jesus!”    Amen. 

 
 
 

http://www.2017appeal.org/
mailto:staroftheseaad@gmail.com
http://www.newtonosb.org/


              

 
 

 

 

 

End of Bulletin. Dec 3, 2017 

 
 
Please leave RELIGIOUS EDUCATION at the top of the 
Second Column 
 
 
Please Leave  “ Come, Lord Jesus...”    at the top of the Third 
column.   
 

  
 

Please use special cover   sb_1advent 

We will need 200 bulletins. 

 

 Thanks for all your help. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


